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Philip Meadowcroft Architects have been commis-

sioned to develop a proposal for a small extension 

to the first floor of the north east corner of the exist-

ing main building.

This will be one of a number of recent buildings 

and additions designed and built for Coram.  These 

include a new entrance building, the Queen Eliza-

beth II Centre, currently under construction and the 

new east wing extension (also  under construction).

All of these buildings plus the proposed first floor 

extension are in response to Coram’s pressing 

need for additional space to assist the develop-

ment of their vital services in support of vulnerable 

children and families.

 

Purpose Of The Report

The purpose of this report is to describe the plan-

ning application scheme for a proposed new first 

floor office extension for Coram within  Coram Cam-

pus.

Drawings

The drawings in this report are for indicative pur-

poses and are not to scale.

   

INTRODUCTION 

New Entrance Building Creative Therapies Pavilion QE2 Centre
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EXISTING SITE

EXISTING

The photographs below show the existing main 

building and the first floor terrace which is the loca-

tion for the first floor extension.

‘As existing’ drawings follow.
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The proposal is to infill the existing terrace at first 

floor evel to provide approximately 14 sq m of office 

space.

The new extension willl be constructed from bricks 

to match the existing brickwork and will incorporate 

windows relocated from the southwest elevation 

and the north east elevation. The window from the 

south east elevation.  Re-use of existing windows 

will give the new extension an appearance in keep-

ing with the rest of the north east elevation.

This small extension will be one of  anumber of addi-

tions to the campus constructed out of brick includ-

ing the new entrance building and the new Queen 

Elizabeth II Centre currently under construction.   

Access inot the new extension will be from the ex-

isting offcies through a door opening created by 

removing the brickwork below the cill of the current 

window.

PROPOSED
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